
To	our	dear	pa*ents	wai*ng	...	

Please	know	we	are	working;	we	are	scheduling;	we	are	seeing	pa*ents.		We	ask	your	con*nued	
pa*ence	as	we	make	the	schedule	appropriate	for	social	distancing.		If	you	had	a	scheduled	
cleaning	appointment	in	March,	April	or	May	that	was	moved	due	to	COVID,	we	are	currently	
phone	calling	each	pa*ent	on	that	list	and	finding	a	scheduled	appointment	*me	for	you.		To	say	
that	is	not	easy	is	an	understatement.		We	promise	you	will	receive	a	phone	call	in	the	next	
three	weeks	to	discuss	your	new	appointment	*me.		Again,	thank	you	for	your	pa*ence.			

Karen E. Williamson, DDS


